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Pirate Day for Classes 1 and 2 We all had a wonderful day taking part in so many pirate 
themed activities: arts and crafts, design technology, song, dance, drama, role play and of 
course walking the plank! In the afternoon we watched Class 4’s outdoor dress rehearsal of 
‘Peter Pan the Musical’. We had so much fun! Thank you to everyone who made this possible. 
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Special Mentions in Class 2 this week                        
Mrs Dutton says: ‘ Another great week in Class 2. We 
have all worked very hard on our adventure story plans 
based on the ‘Pirates Next Door’ text. In Athletics we 
have learnt correct techniques in throwing, jumping 
and running events. In Science we have explored seed 
dispersal. Pirate Day was brilliant. We ‘walked the 
plank’ into class and made pirate hats and boats. We 
also performed a pirate dance to finish the day.’       
Special Mentions  Certificates this week are for 
Freya for excellent listening all week; always being 
ready to learn; Oliver for offering support to other     
children in PE; helping them to achieve the correct 
technique to hold and throw a discuss.; Ettie and Hattie 
for persevering with your technique to hold and throw a 
discuss; Leo, Emily, Ethan, Emma, Noah, Jasmine, 
Tilly and Sophie for brilliant discussions to plan an 
adventure story based on ‘The Pirates Next Door’; 
Leo, Florence and Hattie for engaging                  
enthusiastically in our Science lessons; requesting to 
continue tasks in their break time.  
  

Special Mentions in Class 1 this week          

Mrs Reynolds says: ‘ We have had an excellent 

week. We have written some great pirate book 

reviews, using full sentences. In Maths we have 

focused on 2D shapes and identifying their prop-

erties. We had fun with our shape hunt. The high-

light of our week was Pirate Day on Friday. As we 

entered our classroom we each ‘walked the 

plank’. We made moving pirates, pirate hats and 

treasure boxes. We painted parrots and searched 

for treasure. We worked as a team to plan and 

build our own ‘Jolly Roger’ pirate ship on the field. 

We are ‘all aboard’ in the photo on the front of our 

newsletter. We loved watching Class 4’s  outdoor           

performance of Peter Pan and we then went on 

stage to perform and sing our own pirate song. 

Special Mentions Certificates for everyone for 

a fantastic pirate day. 
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Special Mentions in Class 3 this week               
Mrs Wright says: ‘The week started well for Class 3 
with great work in tennis and tri-golf; excellent work 
on our RNLI newspaper reports and great water 
colour painting for our seascape lighthouse back-
drops. Well done to everyone for rising to the    
challenge of self-isolation and home learning from 
Thursday onwards. We have all been so impressed 
with your positive attitude, good manners and 
hard work during Zoom lessons. Thank you to 
parents for all your support also.’ Pictured below 
are some great boat designs from our alterna-
tive canoeing challenge: a catamaran from 
Charlie I, a canoe from Patrick and great water-
proof     designs from Sophie and Leila. Thank 
you for sending fantastic ‘parachute a  teddy’ 
videos and photos also. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Mentions Certificates are for: Isabelle for 
excellent writing ideas and use of key features for 
your RNLI newspaper report; Charlie L for excellent 
editing skills when writing your RNLI newspaper     
report; Ben for a high quality and confident guitar      
recording for the Summer Music Concert; Lucas for 
excellent team work in tennis lessons; Myles for     
excellent water colour painting for your seascape;   
Ruby for detailed art work when painting your 
lighthouse; Violet for excellent use of water colour 
paints to create your seascape.  

Special Mentions in Class 4 this week                                
Mr Ramsbottom says: ’A huge well done to every-
one in Class 4 for outstanding work in preparation 
for our performance of ‘Peter Pan the Musical’. 
Everyone has risen to the challenge and worked so 
hard to learn their lines and project their voices for 
outdoor acting and singing. Your dress rehearsal per-
formance on Friday afternoon was brilliant. We have 
also worked really well  as teams on our Young Ap-
prentice        Enterprise Challenges; designing mar-
keting posters and questionnaires and calculating pro-
jected profits. Year 6 are also preparing for their Leav-
ers Assembly and Year 5 have been planning their 
buddy letters to send to next year’s Reception chil-
dren.’                                             Special Mentions 
Certificates are for: Theo for your amazing tennis 
skills and great serve; Grace and Holly B for working 
well together during the Young Apprentice activities; 
Lily for knowing all her lines and demonstrating 
great acting skills during the Summer Production re-
hearsals; Ben W for excellent chipping in Tri-Golf ac-
tivities; Emma for superb artwork when designing a 
logo for a company. 

 

Class 4 will be       
performing ‘Peter 
Pan the Musical’ 
outdoors to Year 5 
parents on      
Tuesday evening 
6th July and Year 
6 parents on             
Wednesday      
evening 7th July.  

Tickets limited to 
2 per child due to 
restrictions. 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=eco+school+award+logo&um=1&hl=en&sa=N&rlz=1W1ADFA_enGB458&biw=1222&bih=572&tbm=isch&tbnid=NmT__RjQ-sYqjM:&imgrefurl=http://www.stjoesmalvern.co.uk/index.php%3Fpage%3D375&docid=xzRu9gjrPded_M&imgurl=http://www.stjoesmalvern.co.


Photos taken at our dress rehearsal of Peter Pan the Musical on Friday 



Photos taken at our dress rehearsal of Peter Pan the Musical on Friday 



Sponsored Walk to the North Pole!                                                   
Friends of the School have challenged us to collec-
tively walk the North Pole during the month of June. 
The deadline for return of miles walked and 
sponsor forms is this Friday 9th July. Tarmac 
have kindly sponsored our prizes: a fit bit for the 
child in each class who has walked the furthest and 
medals for everyone who has taken part. Thank 
you for collecting sponsorship - these            
donations support extra activities and             
resources for our children.                                 

 

 

 

Celebrating Achievements out of school           
In Special Mentions  Assembly each Friday, we like 
to also celebrate children’s achievements outside 
school. Please do email if you have ‘good news’ to 
share and celebrate.    

Congratulations to Holly T who walked 70 miles 
in June with her dog Benji and raised £319 for 
Cancer Research. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Music Concert  This is being recorded 

and will be shared virtually on our school          

website. The recording of pieces will continue 

for children in Class 3 when they return to 

school. 

Friends of the School Summer Fair Raffle Tickets 

were sent home in book bags on Friday and there will 

be lots of wonderful themed hampers as prizes.    

Money raised supports your children in school         

directly. Please donate raffle prizes which can be left 

at the office: drink, non-perishable food, summer 

themes: toys, arts and crafts, sport, gardening. 

Many thanks!  

Good Quality 2nd hand School Uniform Friends of 

the School will be putting this out for sale (donations) 

in the last week of term. Please bring clean uniform to 

the office by Friday 16th July. 

Summer term events with updates  

Tues 6th & Wed 7th July ‘Peter Pan’ Production 

6pm Class 4. Details of risk assessed planning 

sent to parents. 

Thursday 15th July      Teddy Bear’s Picnic              

In Class bubbles. Children to bring a teddy. 

Friday 16th July              Reports home to parents 

Tuesday 20th July      Sports Day                           

In class bubbles; sadly no parents but lots of photos 

to share. 

Wed 21st July   Class 4 afternoon activities at   

    Carlton Lodge Outward Bound 

    Activity Centre  

Friday 23rd July Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

   2.30pm                                      

Details of risk assessed planning to allow parents to 

attend to follow.            Finish for Summer Term 

Summer Holiday Club in school with Shelly 

Please see details of dates and how to book on the 

next page. 

Summer Sports Camps with Mike Layfield               

Please see details on the next page. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me or your child’s 

class teacher with any questions or concerns.                                                                              

With my very best wishes,   Nicola Dobson 
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shellyschildminding7@gmail.com 

7 Beaufighter Close 

Scorton  

DL10 6TG 

07955952794 

 

 

Summer Holiday Club 2021 

 

We are very happy to be able to provide a Holiday club at Bolton-on-Swale St Mary’s CE Primary School, on 
the following dates: 

 Tuesday   27/07/21, 10/08/21, 17/08/21, 24/08/22  

 Thursday   29/07/21, 12/08/21,19/08/21, 26/08/21   

 

The club will be open from 8am to 5.30pm. 

Please drop/pick up your child at the reception office in school, ring the bell for the hall if there is no an-
swer, we will be outside please ring our mobile 07955952794. 

Prices: 

Full day (8am - 5.30pm) - £36  

Half day (9am-1pm/1pm-5pm) -£18  

Activities  

The children will have the full use of the school playground and field, we will be providing indoor games and 
crafts. We will also aim to go for a long walk around the village. 

    

If your child has a scooter, they can bring it to use at school 

They will need to bring:  

A packed lunch 

A water bottle 

Sensible shoes 

A waterproof coat 

 

We will provide breakfast, sugar free drinks and healthy snacks.  

 

Please e-mail to book your place:   shellyschildminding7@gmail.com 

Shelly, Ann, and Fran x  




